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KEMRI/RES/7/3/1 April 12, 2016
TO: DR. CATHERINE KYOBUTUNGI (PRINCIPAL INVESTIGATOR)

APHRC, NAIROBI

Dear Madam,

RE: NON SSC NO: 393(REQUEST FOR ANNUAL RENEWAL AND PROTOCOL
DEVIATION) EFFECT OF ENHANCED PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS ON
MATERNAL, NEWBORN AND CHILD HEALTH (MNCH) SERVICES AND
OUTCOMES IN NAIROBI SLUM SETTLEMENTS

Thank you for the continuing review report for the period July 2013- January 2016.

The Committee noted that a protocol deviation form has been submitted as the request for annual
renewal was done after the expiration date of the last approval.

This is to inform that during the 250" committee A meeting of the KEMRI Scientific and Ethics
Review Committee held on 12" April, 2016, the Committee conducted the annual review and
approved the above referenced application for another year.

This approval is valid from 12 April, 2016 through to 11*™ April, 2017. Please note that
authorization to conduct this study will automatically expire on 11*" April, 2017. If you plan to
continue with data collection or analysis beyond this date please submit an application for continuing
approval to the SERU by 29" February 2017.

You are required to submit any amendments to this protocol and other information pertinent to
human participation in this study to the SERU for review prior to initiation.

Yours faithfully,

DR. EVANS AMUKOYE,
ACTING HEAD

KEMRI/SCIENTIFIC AND ETHICS REVIEW UNIT
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